

Mr. Forrest C. Allen Basketball Coach University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

In regard to your basketball trip just prior to the Christmas holidays, I would like very much to play you a game. However, our attendance here will not enable us to give you a very big guarantee.

I will turn your letter over to Mr. Howard Grubbs, our Director of Athletics, along with some dates, and you can come to some agreement with him in regard to the dates and guarantee.

Hoping that you enjoy your trip and looking forward to seeing you at that time, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Mike Brumbelow

Mike Brumbelow Basketball Coach

MB: em